Dear Parents,
This week, our story was ‘The 3 little pigs’. 
The children have enjoyed building different houses for the little pigs; they wrote speech bubbles and even a wanted poster of the big bad wolf…
On our Wellies Wednesday walk, the children had a lot of fun retelling and acting our story in the woods! We also collected sticks.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week was our enterprise week! We teamed up with Class 2 to create games and posters. Today, Class 3 and Class 4 came to play our games and we had a fabulous day!
Next week:	 - Cooking! 
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
